Parnjit Singh

From: Tamara Earley <[
Sent: 10 January 2022 10:28

To: Planning Planning

Subject: Application ref:2021/6163/T

Ref Tree works at 13 Eton Villas
Dear Camden Council Planning

We live at 14 Eton Villas immediately adjoining 13 Eton Villas.

We fully support our neighbours application.

The tree in question was put in by a developer, we think in 2006.

It was always inappropriate for its site, evidenced by its rapid growth and considerable size.

It sucks up lots of water and creates too much shade, preventing other plants from thriving.

It is also too close to the Grade 2 listed buildings and its roots may cause damage if it is allowed to grow further.

Kind regards

Graham Earley



